
News From The Twos

Looking Ahead
November 25th-Parent Teacher 
Conferences
November 27th-No After School

November 28th and 29th NO 
SCHOOL

December 6th-Kelly’s Country 
Store Field Trip 

Next week we will learn about 

Thanksgiving!

Classroom Reminders
*Scholastic catalogs have gone 
home in folders. You must place 

orders online by 11/25.

*Please only send your kiddos in 
with show and share items on 

their assigned share day. Their 
day is written inside their folder. 

What we’re learning…

This week we continued learning 
about bears, squares and 

hibernation! We also read a book 
called Spookley, the Square 

Pumpkin. He taught us that it’s ok 
to be different! On Wednesday, 

we read Hands Are Not For 

Hitting and then used our gentle 
hands to finger paint handprints 

on top of bear paws! On 
Thursday, Miss Kayla came to 

dance with us! We love when she 

plays the Hot Potato song!
We also made Thanksgiving trail 

mix this week! We all had a 
chance to stir it up. We added 

bugles to represent cornucopias 

and then stuck them on our 
fingers! It was so much fun! 

Two of our favorite songs this 
week were We’re Going on a 
Bear Hunt and The Rainbow 

Color Song. 

18th-22nd 
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